
From: Justin Hancock <jhancock@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Amy Duffyaduffy@scprt.com 

Date: 12/18/2013 9:31:09 AM
Subject: Save the Date (electronic version)

Attachments: SaveTheDate Mech.jpg

Hi Katherine,

Here's a jpeg version of the save the date that can be embedded into an email. Going to see about getting the 
postcards printed today. We want 100, right?

And, on the envelope -  we want the return address to read: “1205 Pendleton Street, STE 248, Columbia, SC 29201”? 
Anything else it should say?

Thanks!

Justin

Justin E. Hancock
Assistant to the Director -  Policy
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